Sharon O'Reilly

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

11 January 2021 07:41

DevelopmentControl; ClirTahir Aziz; Cllr Amanda Boote; ClIr Saj Hussain; Clir
Graham Cundy; ClIr Liam Lyons; Cllr Nancy Martin; Cllr Chitra Rana; Clir Melanie
Whitehand; ClIr Graham Chrystie

PLAN/2020/0568 - OBJECTION

| am writing to object to planning permission being granted for more of these tower blocks, ugly
monstrosities which blight the landscape across the whole of Surrey. You can longer travel around county
without catching sight of these ugly tall buildings. They are far too high already and to propose to build
even taller buildings is not acceptable.

The buildings are far too close to each other and would dwarf some of the local small cottages already in
the area blocking natural daylight.

The suggested parking spaces for these buildings fall far short of what would be required by the
inhabitants so where would they leave their cars?

There is not enough provision in the buildings to accommodate families, are they just to house/benefit

singles or couples?

In the future will the area become the next Broadwater Farm Estate ruled by gangs and drug runners?
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